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Thank You Waverly Park Lumberjacks!
1 message

WPHA Board of Directors <wpha.bod@gmail.com> Tue, Mar 5, 2024 at 10:55 AM
To: WP Owners & Residents <unmonitoredwpho.res@gmail.com>
Bcc: wppx.archive@gmail.com

WP Lumberjacks with newly cleared area in background left.

Thank You to the volunteers who supported the Waverly Park Tree Cut Back Project on Sunday, 3/3/2024:

Brittany East
James East
Alec Pienta
Ben Carnahan
Don Carnahan
William Walters
Hamp Reid (left before picture: naptime)
Steve Dillon
Kevin Reed

Looks great!

Sincerely,
WPHA Board of Directors
***
WP on the Web 

http://waverlypark.net/

